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What a fantastic year we’ve had! We have had some fantastic adventures and made some wonderful memories.
We have all developed and grown into more independent learners and are ready to take on whatever new chal-
lenges wait for us next year! Thank you for all of your support this year and as a class team we hope you enjoy
reading the reports celebrating all of the children’s successes as much as we enjoyed writing them. Here are some
of the highlights of the year to look back at based on the children’s favourite memories. Have a great summer

break and we lookforward to seeing our year 5s in September and wish our year 6 pupils all the bestfor their

new school.




